Kelly Kenyon

From: Hamlin, Phil <Phil.Hamlin@anadarko.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 3:14 PM

To: MPerkins@MillikenCo.gov

Cc: John Cocroft; Justin Solomon; Kelly Kenyon; Michael Furtaw; Berghorn, Jeff [Willbros];

Ryan Zernis; Schneider, Paul; Chris Canfield - DNR; Robert Chesson - DNR;
rick.allison@state.co.us' (rick.allison@state.co.us)
Subject: FW: State Reportable Release

Good afternoon Mrs. Perkins, please see my notification below concerning a release which occurred within the Milliken
town limits. | initially sent this notification to Anne Johnson because | had been looking at an old contact list. Please
don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require further information about this site.

From: Hamlin, Phil

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 12:49 PM

To: Chris Canfield - DNR

Cc: 'Andy Verbonitz'; Jeremy Espinoza (jespinoza@Itenv.com); John Cocroft; 'Justin Solomon'; 'Kelly Kenyon'; Kristofer
Shepherd - LT Environmental, Inc. (kshepherd@Iltenv.com); Rothermel, Margaret [LT Environmental]; Michael Furtaw -
LT Environmental, Inc. (mfurtaw@Itenv.com); 'Schneider, Paul'; LaRue, Sam; Albrighton, Troy [Prairie Qilfield Svc]; 'Tom
Parko'; Roy Rudisill; Berghorn, Jeff [Willbros]

Subject: State Reportable Release

Good afternoon Mr. Canfield, we had a State reportable release due to impacts to groundwater which were discovered
beneath a produced water vessel at the HSR-SHARKEY
7-35 tank battery location. The landowner will be notified today and a Form 19 is forthcoming.

05-123-20416
SWNE 354N 67W

Phillip L. Hamlin REM, CSEM
Senior HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
Office: 970 515 1161

Mobile: 707-478-8029

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer




